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Legal and Democratic Services
Corporate Governance
Aberdeen City Council
Business Hub 6 L1S
Marischal College, Broad Street
Aberdeen
AB10 1AB Iain Livingstone QPM

Deputy Chief Constable Designate

North East Division
Queen Street

Aberdeen
AB10 1ZA

Dear Sir/Madam,

LICENSING (SCOTLAND) ACT 2005
APPLICATION FOR THE VARIATION OF A PREMISES LICENCE
REVOLUCION DE CUBA
UNIT 1, THE ACADEMY, BELMONT STREET, ABERDEEN, AB10 1LB
 
I refer to the above application for the variation of a premises licence under terms 
of Section 29(5) of the Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005.

The variation requested consists of amending the core on sales hours on Friday 
and Saturday from 1100-0100 hours to between 1100-0200 hours.

In terms of Section 29(5) of the Act this request can be considered a variation.

In terms of Section 22(1)(b)(ii) and (iii) of the same Act, I make the following 
representation.

If granted, the terminal hour for the premises on a Friday and Saturday would be 
outwith the guidelines contained within the Licensing Board's Statement of 
Licensing Policy 2013 - 2016 for premises offering 'not significant entertainment' 
and would result in the premises trading for a continuous period of 15 hours.

Should the Board be satisfied that the applicant premises are offering 'significant 
entertainment' as defined within Appendix 4 of said Policy and in the event the 
premises are not considered premises to which the Licensing Conditions (Late 
Opening Premises) (Scotland) Regulations 2007, Section 3(2) applies, I request 
the variation be granted subject to the conditions specified at 6.5 of the 
aforementioned Policy, specifically in respect of CCTV, Door Supervisors and 
Radiolink and that significant entertainment, to the satisfaction of the Licensing 



Board, is to take place during some part of the additional hours sought, that is 
between 0100 and 0200 on Friday and Saturday.  

Contact has been made with the applicant's agent who saw no difficulty with this 
request.

This representation is submitted for your attention in considering this application.

Yours faithfully

Iain Livingstone QPM
Deputy Chief Constable Designate

For enquiries please contact the Licensing Department on 01224 306468.


